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Ref: VRQA2025-035 
RTO 3569 
Application Number: 20730 
 
 
Jan Phillips 
Director Secretary 
Aust-Link Pty Ltd 
PO Box 4012 
MILDURA   VIC   3502 
 
Email: jan@aust-link.com.au  
 
Dear Ms Phillips 
 
Re: Rectification Matters and Renewal of Registration: Granted 
 
Thank you for your response regarding the rectification of non-compliance matters identified at the 
audit held in November 2024. 
 
The Victorian Registration and Qualifications Authority (VRQA) is now satisfied that your 
organisation, Aust-Link Pty Ltd, has taken the appropriate measures to meet the minimum 
requirements for compliance with the Australian Quality Training Framework Essential Conditions 
and Standards for Continuing Registration and the VRQA Guidelines for VET Providers. I note that 
this includes compliance with RTO financial requirements therein. 
 
Given your satisfactory and comprehensive response, I have renewed the registration of Aust-Link 
for a period of five years to 31 May 2030. 
 
Please note that if your RTO had a Form E – Standing application for amendments to training 
packages lodged it will need to be resubmitted to apply for the new registration period. 
 
If you have any further questions in relation to this application, please email 
vrqa.vet@education.vic.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Sonia Fabris 

Acting Manager 
VET and Industry Engagement 

 

2 April 2025 
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